
From:  Shelagh Harris  
Sent:   Fri 3/15/2019 2:34 PM 
To:   Clerks Richmondhill  
Subject:  Town or City??? 
  
I have lived in the TOWN of Richmond Hill since the very early 1960's and I 
STRONGLY appose our council even thinking of changing the name of where I - and so 
many others - live.   I have not only lived in this TOWN but I sincerely hope have 
contributed to the development of it as an educator and school principal, a member of 
the Richmond Hill Public Library Board for 22 years, ten of which as their President.   
We are NOT a city.   We should stop these efforts to conform to what a handful of 
recent comers think of by making this change in an effort to make it seem a place where 
no one knows or cares about their neighbours.   I DO CARE!   
 
               Sincerely, 
 
                      Shelagh Harris 
 


